Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT FOR RFP-16-018, Campus Infrastructure, Roadway Improvement

The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind (FSDB) published an advertisement for the referenced project in the Florida Administrative Register (FAR) on December 20, 2016, in Volume 42, Issue 245 and hereby publishes a correction to the qualifications submission and opening time. All contractors that are interested in bidding are required to submit a sealed qualifications response which will be received by The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind, Building #28, Purchasing Department, 207 North San Marco Avenue, St. Augustine, FL. 32084, ON OR BEFORE FEBRUARY 15, 2017, AT 8:45 a.m. Qualifications will be opened and reviewed at a Public Meeting on February 15, 2017, at 9:00 a.m., at the Moore Hall CLD located at 207 North San Marco Ave., St. Augustine, FL. 32084. Attendees will be required to sign an attendance register.
Primary Contact:
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind

Purchasing Department

Susan Bright, Director of Purchasing – (904)827-2356 or
Charles Meyers, Contract Administrator – (904)827-2294
207 N. San Marco Avenue

St. Augustine, FL 32084

Phone: (904)827-2294 ~ Fax: (904)827-2331

*Please submit all questions by e-mail to: brights@fsdb.k12.fl.us and meyersc@fsdb.k12.fl.us
